CONPORAT ON

September 28, 1982
#3F-0982-21
File: 3-0-5-g

Mr. J.P. O'Reilly

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I1
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 3100

Atlanta, GA 30303

Subject:  Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Facility Operating License No. DPR-72
Radiological Emergency Response Plan

Dear Mr, O'Reilly:

Florida Power Corporation hereby submits the enclosed copy of the Crystal River
Unit 3 Radiological Emergency Response Plan (Rev. 1). This submittal is pursuant
to the requirement. of 10 CFR 50.54(q) for changes made without prior NRC
approval, which are to be submitted within thirty (30) days; and to the requirements
of Regulatory Guide 10.1, Rev. 4, Appendix A, No. 66 for distribution of the same
emergency plan changes.

Revisions to the Plan were made as a result of the NRC Confirmation of Action
Letter dated April 8, 1982. Revisions are denoted by a bar in the margin of each
affected page.

Should there be any questions, please contact this office.

Yty Y Taarat

Patsy Y. Baynard
Assistant to Vice President
Nuclear Operations

Enclosure (1 copy) ; ‘

PYB/myf

cc:  Document Control Desk (1 copy)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wachinotan NC 20555
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